

June 03, 2015

Michael Shull General Manager City of Los Angeles Recreation and Parks Department P.O. Box 86328 Los Angeles, CA 90086-0328

Dear Mr. Shull,

As you may be aware, Sunken City has become an issue of great importance to the residents of San Pedro. Those residing next to the area are most aware of the ongoing activities taking place and continually suffer the consequences. Late night partying, neighborhood vandalism and property damage just scratch the surface of the issues concerning adjacent residents.

Enclosed is a copy of a letter sent to Mike Feur, Los Angeles City Attorney, regarding a request made by the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council. I am curious if whether you would consider addressing the residents of the Point Fermin area to hear their concerns directly. I could arrange a meeting through our Recreation and Parks Committee if you interested.

I look forward to hearing your thoughts. Pleas feel free to call me at 424/241-8660 if you would like to discuss.

Best Regard

hair, Recreation & Parks

Committee

